From: paul thompson

Sent: 28 September 2014 08:47
To: Planning

Cc: Annika

Subject: Application ref: 2014/5352/pP
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to you in respect of the work on 86A and 76 Heath St. |1 am the
leaseholder owner and occupant (with Annika Oorn, cc'd) of 80a Heath St.

We have no objection to the proposed works but would request the building work
should be within the hours 8am-7pm Monday-Friday and dust and other airborne
mess be kept to a minimum please.

Regards

Paul



